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Scope of Policy 

Scope: Use of Bulletin Boards and  
Exhibit Spaces 

Effective Date: Revised 10/14/19  

 

Provisions 

 
Information for educational, cultural or other not-for-profit groups may be posted on the community bulletin board or 
in the display racks in the library’s lobby. These groups include but are not limited to Marion community organizations 
and community organizations from surrounding communities.  
 
Items for the community bulletin board must be approved, stamped, and posted by a library staff person. Posting of 
notices, brochures, and fliers does not imply endorsement of the viewpoints expressed in the items by the library 
staff, volunteers, or any of the library’s advocacy groups.  
 
Postings and pamphlets may be rearranged or removed at the discretion of library staff. Due to demand for 
community bulletin board space, items will be posted based on space availability. 
 
The library will periodically arrange for and publicize special exhibits and displays that are in keeping with its mission.  
 
The Marion Public Library follows the interpretation of the Library Bill of Rights Relating to Exhibit Spaces and Bulletin 
Boards. 
 
The ALA Library Bill of Rights is available here: 
http://www.ala.org/advocacy/intfreedom/librarybill/interpretations/exhibitsdisplaysbulletinboards 
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